©)
™\ Public Works

Winnipe .

P°€ | Travaux publics A=COM
File No. City 22-R-02: AECOM 60672214
Date May 15, 2023

CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

TO: Residents

RE: 2022 LOCAL STREET RENEWAL PROGRAM:
LAKESHORE ROAD - FROM CHANCELLOR DRIVE TO CHANCELLOR DRIVE

| am writing to apologize for providing incorrect information regarding maintained driveway access
provided in a previous notice dated April 28, 2023. This was an oversight on my part and | apologize for
the inconvenience it caused.

Concrete and pavement work on the south side of Lakeshore Road will be completed this week; we will
restore access to driveways on the south side of the street at this time.

Work on the north side of the street will begin on May 23 and is expected to take three weeks. Access to
driveways on the north side of the street will be closed through this period.

Once the north side work is complete, we will once again close the entirety of the street and remove
access to all driveways for a period of one day to accommodate asphalt paving.

Notice of this full closure will be provided one day in advance.

Again, we apologize for the inconvenience and disruption construction will cause and appreciate your
patience as we work to make your street better. If you have any general questions about the project, you
can contact me at (204)-928-8431.

You may also contact Monica Li at the City of Winnipeg at (204)-799-9299.

Sincerely,
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Blair Cockrell
Project Coordinator, Transportation
blair.cockrell@aecom.com

cc: Ms. Janice Lukes, Councillor, Waverley West Ward
Ms. Monica Li, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department
Ms. Debbie Mikulik, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division
Ms. Julie Dooley, City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications
PWD-EngineeringAdmin@winnipeg.ca
311@winnipeg.ca

For more information on major construction projects:
Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311



